
Paylocity Announces Conference Call to Review Fourth Quarter and Fiscal Year 2018 Financial
Results

July 23, 2018

SCHAUMBURG, Ill., July 23, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Paylocity Holding Corporation (NASDAQ:PCTY), a cloud-based provider of payroll and
human capital management software solutions, announced today it has scheduled a conference call to review its fourth quarter and full fiscal 2018
results for Thursday, Aug. 9, 2018 at 4 p.m. Central Time (5 p.m. Eastern Time).

To listen to the conference call live, dial (855) 226-3021 or (315) 625-6892. The conference ID is 5196704. Please dial in at least five minutes before
the scheduled start time. A live webcast can be accessed at www.paylocity.com.

A replay of the call will be available and archived via webcast at www.paylocity.com.

A press release highlighting the Company's results will be issued in advance of the conference call and will be accessible at www.paylocity.com in the
investor relations section.

About Paylocity
Paylocity is a provider of cloud-based payroll and human capital management (HCM) software solutions. Our comprehensive and easy-to-use
solutions enable our clients to manage their workforces more effectively. We do this by providing clients with the tools and technology that automate
business processes; develop, engage, and mobilize the modern workplace; and drive strategic decision-making through robust analytics. Our
all-encompassing suite of payroll and HCM applications includes benefit administration, talent management, time and labor tracking, and innovative
dashboards and analytics. For more information, visit https://www.paylocity.com.
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